

Marquez, Tatiana <tatiana_marquez@nps.gov>

Upcoming changes due to weather

Rock Creek Park <dana_dierkes@nps.gov> Reply-To: anthony_linforth@nps.gov To: tatiana_marquez@nps.gov Fri, Jan 13, 2017 at 1:03 PM



Given the weather forecast, we've decided to reschedule the Saturday, January 14, 2017 meeting for the Rock Creek Park Development Concept Plan/Environmental Assessment for the Nature Center Complex, which includes the Nature Center, Horse Center, Maintenance Area, and their surroundings.

Now, all people who are interested in the Nature Center Complex should plan to meet on Wednesday, January 25, 2017, from 6:30 - 8:30 PM at the Rock Creek Park Nature Center Auditorium.

The Nature Center, for those of you who might not know, is located at 5200 Glover Road, NW, Washington, D.C. 20015.

We welcome everyone's participation and comments. If you have any questions please contact the Rock Creek Park Headquarters by calling 202-895-6000 or by emailing rocr superintendent@nps.gov.

The comment period for the Nature Center Complex DCP has been extended until 11:59 PM on Wednesday February 8, 2017.

https://parkplanning.nps.gov/projectHome.cfm?projectID=67384

Please check the Rock Creek Park Facebook page for any additional updates about the weather.

Copyright © 2013. All Rights Reserved.

DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR Mail - Upcoming changes due to weather

Rock Creek Park, 3545 Williamsburg Ln, NW, NPS/Rock Creek Park , Washington, DC 20008

SafeUnsubscribe™ tatiana_marquez@nps.gov

Forward this email | Update Profile | About our service provider

Sent by dana_dierkes@nps.gov in collaboration with



Try it free today